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1st February 2018 
 
 

Mariners are advised that passage inside (East) of Plumb Island (49° 57’.15 N 
006° 20’.52) should be avoided due to people swimming/taking part in water 
sports and the number of small craft moorings in New Grimsby Harbour. 

 
If a passage inside of Plumb Island is deemed appropriate (inc. emergency 
situations) then mariners should navigate with extreme caution and at a safe 
speed.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 

Adam O’Neill 
 
 Tresco Harbour Master 
 

For further information contact Tresco Harbour Master 01720 423653/07778 601237 


